
Correspondence received since the March 2025 council meeting: 

• LALC eNews. 

• LCC survey on their draft public rights of way improvement plan.  

• ‘Save the date’ invitation from Millfield Academy, to attend their official (post 

flooding) re-opening in June. 

• Information from the Lincs Police & Crime Commissioner on how the council tax will 

be spent on fighting crime and keeping the community safe. 

• Survey from the LALC Working Group looking into Pay, Recruitment and Retention. 

• Notice of Elections for: North Kesteven Election of County Councillors and Mayoral 

election for the new Greater Lincolnshire Combined County Authority. 

• LALC survey on Pay, Recruitment and Retention. 

• Letter from Lincoln City Council about their proposals for devolution. 

• Details of NKDC draft proposal for devolution. 

• Details from NKDC Cllr Carrington about the NKDC councillor volunteer scheme. 

• Information on NKDC digital hubs. 

• NKDC Parish and Town Council Newsletter. 

• Notification of 2024-25 external audit information from PKF Littlejohn. 

• Co-option applications. 

• Update from LCC/NKDC Cllr Carrington on various street works in the area. 

• LCC Town & Parish Councils Newsletter. 

• LALC Training Bulletin. 

• Gallagher (insurance) newsletter. 

• Query from a resident regarding progress with Community Speedwatch. 

• Update from Garrett’s Charity regarding amendments to the charity’s governing 

document. 

• Invitation from NKDC planning enforcement to attend a meeting with a resident in 

regard to a development on Washingborough Road. 

 

Meetings held since the March 2025 council meeting: 

• 13/03/25 – Cllrs Trafford and Catlow attended the Beckfield coffee morning. 

• 10/04/25 – Clerk and Cllr Trafford attended the NK parish and town council forum. 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


